
From: Bryn Torrington  
Sent: 18 March 2017 17:25 
To: Day, Peter - E&E 
 
Subject: Minerals and Waste Local Plan Update - Clanfield/Bampton area 
 
Mr. Day 
 
I have just learned that the decision to exclude the Clanfield/Bampton area has been 
challenged. Nothing has changed. We still have very narrow roads, humpbacked 
bridges and increased traffic partially due to RAF Brize Norton and the closure of 
RAF Lyneham. I would urge you to exclude this area.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Bryn Torrington 
 


